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         Frank & Betty Garcia with their grandchildren, Ava & Christian Rhymes,  
                                           celebrating the 4th of July 2008. 
 
 
The 4th of July is next week and everyone is reflecting on past celebrations.  This year there is no 
parade in the Villages.  No way to express our patriotism, except by flying our nations flag proudly. 

It would be a great sight to see the stars and stripes throughout our community.  I plan on flying my 
U.S. flag and hope my neighbors do the same.   

Bocce has started again for Recreational play only.  All Villagers are welcome to visit our website and 
reserve the courts.  Your chosen time will be assigned a court monitor.  You may choose up to 4 
players maximum per court.  Check out our website at www.villagesbocceclub.com .  Following the 
given rules by the County, Public Heath Offices and enforced by the VGCC, hopefully are only 
temporary until the Coronavirus is under control.  

Continue to be safe and remember to social distance. 

 

 


